A few notes and updates:
9/21 attendance: 22 Members +     our Speaker; bacon cheeseburgers w/fries & salad
9/28 attendance: 20 Members + 2     guests; fried flounder w/fries & salad
Today we officially welcomed Trevor Williamson     as a new member of Overland Sertoma!  Trevor's correct email is: TWilliamson81@hotmail.com and     his phone number is: 605-484-4308.     Trevor is a Commercial Lender with Mountain Valley Bank.
Timnath Harvest Fest went very     well! on 9/17  About 7500 attendees with Overland Sertoma selling     beer and cider at 3 stands and 15-20 Members pitching in to help.  We     raised over $2,000 in tips (All go to Children's Speech & Reading)     plus about $4,000 net profit for our Sponsorship Fund   Callie     and Courtney were our guests for lunch on 9/28 and they (and the Timnath     Town Board) were very     pleased with our work and we plan to work together on this project in the     future to make this bigger and better.  This event originated due to     the hard work of Harry     Santner in getting it going several years ago.
Our Speaker on 9/21 was     Sheriff-elect for Larimer County John     Feyen.  John won the Republican primary and is     running unopposed in November to replace Sheriff Justin Smith, who is     term-limited. John has extensive experience, first as an EMT, then in     various capacities for the Sheriff's department and for the Fort Collins     Police Department.  He was endorsed by Sheriff Smith and should do an     excellent job.
A Chili-sharing Party is     planned for the evening of October 14th at the Park near Paul Soraci's     house.  Details to follow.  Will is organizing this social     event.
Parking for the 9/21 CSI game     went well, with a net of about $740 to the Club (including tips)..
Sam is seeking volunteers for     the Bank of Colorado event at the CSU Game on 10/15/22.  Up to 15     volunteers (Members, spouses, friends) will each earn a $100 donation to     the Club for helping out.  Sam also has some free game tickets     available for the volunteers.
Long-time member of Overland     Sertoma, Harry     Santner, is quite ill and has been unable to attend     meetings recently.  The Club wants to do a  special tribute to     Harry for his outstanding contributions to Overland Sertoma and plans are     in progress to honor him in a special way.. A photo of Harry and Al Scott     working on a Habitat House is attached,
Today Paul Soraci presented     part 2 of his presentation on digital currency, including a discussion on     blockchain.  If you missed this presentation, please ask Paul to     explain it to you.  😨
Please send all roster     corrections/changes to me.
    
    Thanks!    
    Doug Anderson
    Overland Sertoma Club Secretary
